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Cross Country
Last Saturday was the first race of the Primary School 
Cross Country. Joss was there to represent our school 
and really enjoyed himself!
With around 600 children in total at the event, it 
would be great to have some more children from 
Rivelin Primary for the next one. If you and your 
child(ren) are interested in being part of Cross 
Country, please email us at rivelin.xc@gmail.com 
Steve Helmore or Mrs Bannister-Gregory will be 
happy to respond with any information you may 
need. 

Who won the Lucky 
Plate?

Matilda in Y3 Woodpeckers was 
over the moon on Thursday when 
she won the Lucky Plate. 
Congratulations to our other 
winners! Thank you to all our 
families who encouraged children 
to have a hot dinner on Census 
Day. Your support makes a 
difference to our school funds.

National Poetry Day
Children and staff across school have been celebrating poetry this 
week as part of National Poetry Day. The Y4s have written Tanka 
poems based on their class animal. They used interesting vocabulary, 
worked hard on their handwriting and created beautiful illustrations. 

Dates to note…
Parents Evening

Tuesday 17th and Thursday 19th

October.
Please make sure you make an 
appointment with your child’s 

teacher. You can do this through 
School Spider or call the office.
Open Classrooms are also week 
beginning 16th. Check the school 

website calendar for your specific 
date.  


